
 

DATE REMINDER 

NOVEMBER 

11TH                   WOOLLY HAT DAY                                                           
14th                   ODD SOCKS DAY                                  
14TH - 18TH       ANTI BULLYING  WEEK                         

15TH                P5 - VISIT TO THE PLANETARIUM                                                                                                        
22ND                P3 - WEE CRITTERS VISIT 

25th                 NON UNIFORM DAY 

DECEMBER 

1ST         CHRISTMAS FAIR                                                                
6 - 7TH   P5 - P7  VISIT FROM AMAZING JOURNEY 

9TH        CHRISTMAS CAROL SERVICE 

14TH      CHRISTMAS NATIVITY SHOW 10AM                                                   
15TH      CHRISTMAS NATIVITY SHOW 1PM                                             
16TH     CHRISTMAS NATIVITY SHOW 1PM 

19th      CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY/                                                
20TH     NON UNIFORM DAY                                                               
21ST      HALF DAY (NON UNIFORM DAY)                                                                 

22ND    SCHOOL CLOSED CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 

 

P5 VISIT TO THE PLANETARIUM 

P5 are planning to visit the Armagh 

Planetarium on the 15th November. This will be 

available to book on School Money at a cost of 

£13.50 per person.  

Please follow the link sent via dojo, to 

complete the consent form. 

 MOURNE STIMULUS - WOOLLY HAT DAY 

FRIDAY 11TH NOVEMBER 

We are delighted to support the Mourne 

Stimulus Woolly Hat day on Friday 11th.  

Wear your woolly hat to school and donate 

£1.00 to raise money for this charity.  

ODD SOCKS DAY 

On Monday the 14th November, we 

encourage everyone to wear ‘odd socks’ to 

support the beginning of Anti Bullying week.  

 

P3 – WEE CRITTERS VISIT 

To coincide with the current topic on wildlife, 

‘Wee Critters’ will be visiting the P3 year 

group on Tuesday 22nd November. The cost of 

£4.00, is payable on ‘School Money’. 

NON UNIFORM DAY 

We plan to have a non uniform day on     

FRIDAY 25TH NOVEMBER to raise money for 

new PE equipment. If your child would like to 

participate, we kindly suggest a donation of 

£1 per child. 

ADVANCE NOTICE 

CHRISTMAS FAIR – 1st December 

We would like to welcome you to our annual 

Christmas Fair. It will take place on                 

Thursday 1st December from 6pm – 9pm.             

We look forward to Santa visits, craft stalls and 

lots of fun for everyone. 

CAROL SERVICE 

We are planning to have our annual Christmas 

Carol Service in Mourne Presbyterian Church 

on Friday 9th December at 10.30am. 

More details to follow. 

CHRISTMAS NATIVITY                                            

The P1, P2, P3 and P4 year groups will be 

performing our nativity play this year.  

Tickets will be available to purchase at a cost 

of £5.00 via ‘School Money’, on Monday 5th 

December at 6pm.                                 

Unfortunately, tickets are limited to 2 per 

family, 1 showing ONLY. 

SHOW TIMES 

WEDNESDAY 14TH DECEMBER    -   10AM                                                         

THURSDAY 15TH DECEMBER        -   1PM                                                             

FRIDAY 16TH DECEMBER               -   1PM 

MORE DETAILS TO FOLLOW 

Mrs McCabe 

NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER  


